
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              



  

MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 
THIS WEEK:

9/3     Sun   NO Awaken Youth Choir 

                      resumes 9/10

9/6     Wed  Kids Choir , 5 PM

9/6     Wed  Handbells, 6:15 PM

9/6     Wed  Adult Choir, 7 PM

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR DONATION  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, 
Kingsland, GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic donations through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

September 3, 2023

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

The Sep/Oct issue of The Upper 
Room is now available in the main 

entryway.


The Sep/Oct/Nov issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway.


Kingsland First Methodist 
Church car magnets for sale. 
$10 each. If you would like to 
purchase one contact Gina in 
the Church office. 

Welcome!

“…that at the name of Jesus every knee should 
bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, 
and every tongue acknowledge that Jesus Christ 
is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.” 


Philippians 2:10-11

The church office will be 
closed Monday, September 

4th, for the Labor Day 
Holiday.

Today is Family Worship. A 
time for the whole family to 
experience church together. 
Praise packs will be handed 
out after the Children’s 
Moment.

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed today by Dean & Susan Slusser to the glory of God in 
honor of Stephanie Slusser.

2023 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:   
September 17, October 15, 22, 29.  To reserve a date please call the church office at 
(912) 729-5445, opt. 1 or email office@kingslandfmc.org.  The flowers you provide are 
yours to take home after the service.

Sunday, September 3, 2023

Communion Sunday


10:30 AM, Worship Center

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 


and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                   The Heart of Worship                              Becky Rassi


Welcome & Announcements                                                           Melissa Moreno  


**Hymn                                      The Solid Rock

                                           

Children’s Moment                                                                   Rev. Haynes Martin


Choir Anthem                     Down to the River to Pray                    


Greet Your Neighbor


**Song                                         Reckless Love                                                Band

 

Scripture                                                                                               Chris Bohner  


Message                                           Daniel 4                              Rev. Haynes Martin

	                                

Communion


**Closing Hymn               A Shelter in the Time of Storm


**Benediction/Sending Forth       	                                     	 


**Please stand as you are able

Ushers: Gus Moreno, Tom Turner, Tripp Hill, Todd Harlos

Communion: Adam & Cameron Luke, Marcie Costello, 
Avonda Casey

Acolyte: Ali Grace Moreno

This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Penny Clark

Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw

September Birthdays/Anniversaries

Birthdays: Chris Bohner, Melanie Moreno, Chuck Walters, Darlene Bruce, Ben Casey, 
Ann Pike, Martha Stansel, Suzanne Tippins, Gary Blount, Ansley Rick, Robert Hoevet, 
Carley Turner, Cayla Turner, Gary Benge, Linda Jackson, Steve Parrott, Lisa Palmer, 
Ladonna Meadors, Jane Brown, Mike King, Alaina Washington

Anniversaries:James & Christie Foddrell


If you have a birthday or anniversary that is not listed please contact Gina in the church 
office to update our membership rolls.

Family Night Supper

Save The Date!! Family Night Supper returns Wednesday, September 13th.  We will have 
a FNS Volunteer Team meeting on Wednesday, September 6th at 5:30PM in the 
Warehouse. We encourage all current volunteers and anyone interested in volunteering to 
attend. For more information, contact Melissa.

Youth Yard Sale

The Youth will be hosting a yard sale from 9AM-1PM on Saturday, September 9th in the 
Warehouse.  If you have gently used clothing, appliances, furniture, electronics, dishes, 
cookware, knick knacks, etc. and would like to donate them for the sale, contact Melissa 
at melissa@kingslandfmc.org or 912-464-9320 and she can set up a time to meet you at 
the Warehouse.  The Youth will use the funds raised from the sale to go towards the 
renovation to the Warehouse exterior.

We will be begin sorting Wednesday, September 6th at 5:30 PM if you would like to help. 
Pizza will be provided.

This month’s Communion offering will benefit Camden House. Please make 
checks payable to KFMC marked “Communion”. Thank you for your 

generosity.

Thank you!

KFMC Family,

Thank you church family for showing your love, kindness, prayers, cards and flowers for 
Fay. She loved you all and would have been very pleased with her Celebration of Life 
service and the awesome food. God bless you all. We are truly blessed! - Tom, Ella, and 
family.

http://kingslandfmc.org
mailto:melissa@kingslandfmc.org
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